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Hengist Field Care Home residents receive gifts from The Oasis
Academy

It was beginning to look a lot like Christmas on Monday 13 December here at Hengist Field Care Home, as Paul Murray and

his lovely students from The Oasis Academy on the Isle of Sheppey delivered Christmas presents to our door for all of our

residents.

Huge thanks to them for remembering us from last year; they delivered some wonderful presents then and have again this year.

So kind, thoughtful and much appreciated at our Home during this festive season.

A massive THANK YOU from us all here at Hengist Field.
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Christmas comes early!

 

 


